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EDITORS DESK 
The present executives are ready 
to take your darling association 
to greater heights. As you would 
already have noticed the changes 
in the format of our newsletter 
is now in pdf. This makes it 
easier to read and save a lot of 
space. Thanks for all your 
supports. In today’s issue we 
will continue to explore the 
opportunities that await 
graduates of public health 
courtesy of Association of 
Schools of Public Health. 
 
HEALTH SERVICES AND 
ADMINISTRATION: Persons seeking 
careers in administration or 
resource management in the 
public or private sectors of 
health service delivery can 
specialize in planning, 
organization, policy formulation 
and analysis, finance, 
economics, and marketing. Salary 
range within one year of 
graduation, $37,050 - $161,400. 
 
PUBLIC HEALTH PRACTICE AND 
PROGRAM MANAGEMENT: 
Specialization in this area 
encompasses many identifiable 
public health programs and 
activities such as maternal and 
child health, aging, mental 
health, environmental health, 
and professional disciplines 
such as medicine, dentistry, 
nursing, and social work. Salary 
range within one year of 
graduation $41,175 - $102,000. 
 
NUTRITION: In short supply in 
the public and private sectors, 
these specialists are concerned 
with the study of the 
interaction between nutrients, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
nutrition, and health and the 
application of sound nutritional 
principles to maintain good 
health. Salary range within one 
year of graduation, $31,500 - 
$70,875. 
 
ACCREDITATION CELEBRATION: 
Please join the University of 
Hawaii’s Department of Public 
Health Sciences and Epidemiology 
and Hui Ola Pono in celebrating 
the recent accreditation of the 
MS/MPH degree programs by the 
Council on Education for Public 
Health. The venue is at D 
courtyard on Monday, October 7, 
2002. Lunch will be provided. 
 
EXECUTIVES AND COMMITTEE 
MEETING: There is going to be an 
executives and committee meeting 
on Tuesday October 1, 2002. 
Preparation on accreditation 
celebration and other important 
issues will be discussed.  
 
TEST YOUR KNOWLEDGE: 
Attempt the following questions 
and see whether you still 
remember those little things you 
are learning from class. 

1. Doll and Hill and et al’s 
first publication on case-
control studies of 
cigarette smoking and lung 
cancer was in which year? 

2. The first study in 
analytic epidemiology 
conducted in London 
between 1849 and 1854 was 
by? 

Check your answers from next 
issue of our newsletter. 
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